
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Housing Minister Of State <ministerofstate@housing.gov.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 26 May 2022 16:56 
To: info <info@kilkennycoco.ie> 
Subject: FAO Ms Anne Maria Walsh RE: Meeting with Members of Kilkenny County Council (NOM 02-2022) 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Walsh, 
 
On behalf of Mr Peter Burke T.D., Minister of State with responsibility for Local Government and Planning, I 
would like to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 19th May 2022. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
—— 

Erica Daly 
Minister of State Burke’s Office  

—— 
An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Átha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0 
Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 W6X0 

—— 
www.gov.ie/tithiocht  
www.gov.ie/housing  
—— 

 
Please note: The Minister is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 
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